
 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 
   Welcome to fourth grade! We are looking forward to a great school year! 
 
The following list is what you will need for September: 
 

● 5 Spiral ONE SUBJECT notebooks:  
 1 Homework 
 1 Math 
 1 Reading/Writing 
 1 Science 
 1 Social Studies  
 

● 6 Plastic Pocket folders 
1 Blue (Math) 1 Green (Science) 
1 Red (Homework/Notes) 1 Yellow (Writing) 
1 Orange (Social Studies) 1 Purple (Reading/Language Arts 

 
*PLEASE LABEL SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS AND FOLDERS WITH YOUR CHILD’S FULL NAME AND SUBJECT* 
 

● Headphones in a labeled Ziploc bag (No wireless or Bluetooth headphones please!) 
● 2 Dozen (24): #2 pencils sharpened 
● 1 Small pack of highlighters 
● 2 Erasers 
● 1 Pack of Expo dry erase markers  
● 1 Pack of glue sticks  
● 1 Box of colored pencils  
● 4 Boxes of facial tissue 
● 1 Gallon Ziploc bags  
● 1 Sandwich Ziploc bags  
● 3 Rolls of paper towels 
● 2 Tubes of disinfecting wipes 
● 1 Bottle of hand sanitizer  
● 1 Pack of white multi-use computer paper  

 
      Thank you! 

                                                                                               Fourth Grade Teachers 


